
 
 

 

 

30 October 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

173/704 SQN 24-HOUR VIGIL AT THE CENOTAPH -  

ROYAL CANADIAN LEGION BRANCH 110, TRENTON - 10/11 NOVEMBER 2017 

 

173/704 Air Cadet Squadrons will be holding the 22nd Annual Vigil at the Trenton Cenotaph, 

(across from the Trenton Legion.) The cadets who wish to pay their respects to members of the 

Armed Forces will stand vigil on the cenotaph.  Cadets from 704 Squadron have signed up for 

their shifts. 

 

                                  

Cadets are to meet at the Trenton Legion for their shift. All meals will be provided for cadets 

for their shift only. Winter parkas, toques and sleeping bags must be brought by the Cadet to 

ensure comfort during their shift.  Cadets are to be in full uniform for their vigil.  They will be 

supervised by staff at all times.  Thank you in advance for your continued support of squadron 

activities. 

 

 

K. S. Dixon 

Captain 

Commanding Officer 

704 Air Force City RCAC Squadron 

------------------------------------------------------- 

Return this portion to 704 Squadron 

 

I hereby give permission for Cadet ___________________________ 

to be absent from school on 10 November 2017 (if necessary) in order to participate in the 24-

hour vigil at the Cenotaph, across from the Trenton Legion in Trenton.   

 

____________________________        ____________     __________ 

Signature of parent/guardian       Telephone         Date 

 


